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English 

 

To being this term, we will be 

continuing to learn the text ‘The 

Moonlight Dragon’. We will be 

innovating this text to create our own 

information text about pets. 

We will also be learning the story of 

‘Jack and the Bean Stalk’, in which we 

will be writing our own action stories!  

 

 

 

 

Maths 

 

 

We will be learning about measuring 

length using a ruler. We will also be 

starting to look at simple fractions: 

wholes, halves and quarters.  
 

Science 

We will start the term by learning about 

different types of animals and what they 

eat.  

We will have a visit from Sam who works at 

Mallydams to look at animal skulls.  

Later on in the term, we will be looking at 

‘Plants’.  

 

                           PSHE/RSE 

 

This term’s PSHE topic is ‘Healthy me.’ We 

will be looking at different ways to live a 

heathy lifestyle.  

In RSE we are looking at ‘my beliefs’ 

Additional subjects 

RE 

Our topic this term is ‘Salvation.’ We will be 

exploring Palm Sunday.  

Art 

We will be focusing on painting and drawing. 

Exploring castle art.   

History 

We will be learning about the history of 

castles and the people who lived there.  

 

General Information 
 

Staff: Miss Mould Mrs Cooper- 1RM. Miss Dadson, Mrs Wade- 

1CD. Miss Coleman and Miss Blackman, Miss Hallam- 1MCLB. 

Miss Dadson will be leaving St Paul’s at the end of term 4 to take 

up a new post in another school. The class will be covered by Mrs 

Gray on Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Thursdays and Miss Watson 

on Fridays and Mondays. Both teachers are well known to the 

children. 

PE Kit: Your child will need their PE kit every week, which 

they will keep in school until the end of term.    
 

 

Computing 

 

We will be looking at the topic 

“Data and information” The 

children will be learning how to 

group data.  

 
 

Attendance 

We take attendance very seriously at St Paul’s.  Please ensure 

your child is in school EVERY day and on time. Thank you. 

Reading: 

It is important that the children read for a short time every day 

and bring their reading records back into school each day. Books 

will be changed once a week, we encourage you to explore your 

book, rereading, discuss the pictures and answering questions. 
 


